
 
 

The Minutes of the Planning Committee Meeting 
held on 17th December 2020 

 
 

A meeting of the Planning Committee was held on 17th December 2020 at 5.30 pm via Zoom where 
members of the public were also invited. 
 

The following Councillors were present: - 
  

 Cllr. B. Sumner, Chairman 
 Cllr. B. Hadley, Ex-officio 
 Cllr. L. Hicks 
 Cllr. N. Randall 
 Cllr. L. Wilkins 
 District Cllr. N. Maunder 
 Observer: Cllr. A. Roberts 
 Officer:  The Clerk 
 Visitor: Mr. A. Hymers 
 
 

1. Apologies for absence  -  had been received from Cllr. S. Coventry and Cllr. A. Davis. 
2. Declarations of Interest:  None. 
3. Application for a Street Trading Consent for an ice-cream vendor to be located by the Ford at 

Clapton Row.   
The Parish Councillors considered the application and the majority of the Parish Councillors in 
attendance objected to the licensing request due to the noise level/noise nuisance caused by the 
ice-cream vendor inn that vicinity.  The Parish Councillors object to the congestion at this particular 
point in the village and recommend that a more suitable location for the ice-cream vendor would be 
at the CDC public car park at Rissington Road. 

4. Any Other Business – None. 
5. Date of Next Meeting – Wednesday 13th January 2021. 

 

The meeting closed at 6.06 pm. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     Signed ………………………………………………… 
          13th January 2021  


